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 Save Our Bridge Campaign Update! 

 

GREAT NEWS! 

 

Governor Jerry Brown approved Californiaôs final budget for 2014-2015 which allocates $1.3 million in       

funding to restore and reopen our historic bridge.  The funding includes $318,000 in the Department of State 

Parks (DPR) budget and $1.0 million from DPR allocations in Proposition 84 funds.  We also have the 

$545,000 Federal grant obtained 2 years ago by DPR and the $60,000 in matching funds to secure the grant 

from SYRPA, California Parks Foundation and DPR matching funding. This total amount is $1,923,000 and 

should be sufficient for necessary restoration work on our bridge. 

Reaching this milestone would not have been possible without all of you, writing, emailing, faxing and calling 

our legislators, DPR and the Governor. Your advocacy and support made all of the difference.  We also 

have received unwavering support from the California Parks Foundation, SYRCL, The Bear Yuba Land Trust, 

all of Nevada Countyôs Chambers of Commerce, the Economic Resources Council, Nevada County Board of 

Supervisors, Nevada City and Grass Valley City Councils, Truckee Town Council, the Nevada County Histori-

cal Society, Grass Valley Downtown Association and many others throughout the community.  

NEXT STEPS 
Now that we have the funding in place, our next step is to stay involved and again be advocates for the bridge 

during the planning, permitting, engineering and construction phases of this important project. We canôt afford 

delay in any aspects of the project as the bridge continues to deteriorate and any major weather event could 

have devastating effects.  Also parts of the funding put together for the project have timelines and deadlines. 

We cannot afford to lose any one of these funding sources due to delays.  The Save Our Bridge Committee, 

SYRPA and SYRCL will be working closely with DPR to maintain a rigorous schedule and to monitor       

progress of this important project. 

We would ask you to continue to: 

§ Stay informed. Watch the SYRPA website and Save Our Bridge web page for updates and progress re-

ports. 

§ Please respond to any future ñAction Alertsò as we may need to communicate our concerns to State Repre-

sentatives and DPR during the project. 

§ Continue to talk your friends and neighbors about the project and keep it in their minds 

Our new slogan for the next phase of the campaign will be: 

 

ñSAVE OUR BRIDGE ï GET IT DONE!ò                             
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ITôS NEVER TOO LATE.. 
To Renew Your SYRPA 

Membership for 2014 

Your continued membership in    SYR-

PA is essential in keeping the South 

Yuba River State Park running and en-

joyable for everyone. If you havenôt 

already renewed your      membership, 

please take a minute to send in your 

check. Also, please consider asking 

your friends, neighbors, and relations 

to become members! Thank you for 

your past support of our organization 

and we hope you will continue support-

ing SYRPA in 2014. 

 
* Annual Individual Membership: $ 20 

* Annual Family Membership: $ 25 

* Lifetime Individual Membership: $150 

* Lifetime Family Membership: $200 

* Annual Small Business Sponsor:  $ 50 

        (up to 5 employees)   

* Annual Business Sponsor: $100 

Make Checks Payable To: 

SYRPA ATTN: Membership 

P.O. Box 1658 

Penn Valley, CA 95946 

You can also pay on-line! Itôs easy!  

Go to the SYRPA website: 

www.southyubariverstatepark.org 

and click on ñBecome a Memberò 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

HELP WANTED!! 
We are in dire need of Docents at the 

Park! If you are a SYRPA member 

and not trained as a  Docent, 

PLEASE consider offering your time 

and talents to help staff our many ac-

tivities at the Park. We need help in 

the     Visitor Center, Wild Flower 

walks, Gold Panning, Greeters, Barn 

Tours and Trail Rovers.  

Please call: 

Paul Keasberry 530-432-1947  

or  

Ranger Dan Youngren: 

530-432-2546 

 
 

Presidentôs Message 

                                           
What wonderful news!  On Friday the 20th of 

June the Governor signed the budget for fiscal 

year 2014-15 that contained full funding for the 

restoration of our beloved bridge.  I want to 

thank all of you that wrote, e-mailed, called or 

otherwise communicated with our legislators, 

the Departments of Parks and Finance and the 

Governor himself.  I truly believe our grass 

roots efforts and the support of our community 

organizations and local government leaders 

made all the difference.  Our next step is to recognize and thank those 

that assisted in those efforts.  I cannot here list all those to whom we 

owe a great debt of gratitude but we will be providing that information 

and suggested wording on our website for you to express your thanks. 

 

Unfortunately, the battle is not over.  While we bask in our success we 

must remember that we now have to ensure that the allocated funding 

is used to accomplish the goal of restoring our bridge in the time frame 

that the budget calls for.  I am personally convinced that                   

accomplishing that goal will be as difficult or more so than our battle 

for budget.  Our Save our Bridge committee will be developing        

our action plan, so I ask that you actively monitor our website 

www.southyubariverstatepark.org  and be ready to continue the battle.  

 

Looking forward, in addition to ensuring our bridge is restored, we 

have a number of special events planned for the remainder of the year.  

First up will be our Appreciation BBQ, scheduled for 18 September.  

We will be inviting our Association members and our Park volunteers 

together.  Our Rangers will be assisting us with the event, mark your 

calendars and donôt forget to RSVP when the invitation goes out. 

 

Next will be our premier Autumn event, our Fall festival scheduled for 

26 October.  This is an immensely popular event that allows the Public 

to see and appreciate the wonders of our park and to enjoy the enter-

tainment, activities, displays and food that will be available.  The 

Committee is being formed to plan, prepare and staff the event.  Please 

sign up with any board member to assist.  It is a full team effort that 

needs a lot of support.  Please be a part of that team. 

 

Finally we will hold our traditional Holiday potluck dinner on 5      

December at the Lake Wildwood Community Center.  I look forward 

to seeing everyone there. 

 

Again, thank you to everyone for your tremendous effort in getting the 

budget approved.  See you in the Park. 

 

Dave 

http://www.southyubariverstatepark.org
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Bridgeportôs  

Spring Fundraiser 
 

A Huge Success! 

 

 

 
 

ñMusical Memories in the Parkò was the theme for this yearôs Spring fundraiser. It was held at Bridgeport 

the evening of May 8th. Jed Dixon, local singer, entertainer and impersonator was the featured performer. 

He mixed in songs from Dean Martin, Sammy Davis Jr., and Frank Sinatra with Elvis, Pavarotti, Bette 

Midler and others. Jed had people up dancing in the aisles. Accompanying the entertainment was wonder-

ful hearty appetizers from the caterer ñAt Your Serviceò along with a nice selection of wine.  

Close to 100 people attended the event.   Appetizers were served under the portico of the Shell Gas Station 

and tables were set up in front of the Barn.  The afternoon started off with some uncertainty about the fore-

cast.   Light rain was predicted late in the afternoon.  But Mother Nature delayed her sprinkles until the end 

of Jedôs performance.  As a light drizzle started, everyone helped fold up the chairs and move them to a 

protected area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All in all this was a great event ï people having fun, mingling with each other, enjoying the appetizers, and 

best of all, it was a great fundraiser for the Parkôs activities, programs, tours and facilities.   

A big thank you to all who planned and attended this great event to support our South Yuba River State 

Park.                                                    Mickey Springer 
.  
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